
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
 

Thursday 7th January 2021 

 

Applying for a School Place in Reception 2021 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

I hope that this finds you and your family well during this difficult time.  

 

If your child is starting school in September 2021, the deadline for applications is next 

Friday 15th January. These can be made at the following Cornwall Council website:  

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/school-

admissions/apply-to-start-school-or-transfer-to-junior-secondary-or-ks4-school-in-

september-2021/starting-school-september-2021/ 

 

We are sorry that we were not able to welcome so many of you to visit our school this 

year. Choosing the right school for your child is an important decision and one made 

particularly challenging in the current circumstances. If you would like to find out more 

about what we do here at Penpol, please head over to our website: 

https://www.penpolschool.co.uk/, including our virtual tour feature.  

 

If you have any questions at all, it would be lovely to hear from you. Please do get in 

touch on head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk or give us a call on 01736753472.  

 

I wish you all the very best in making your decision and look forward to working with many 

of you in the years ahead.  

 

 

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher   

head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 
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